Elizabeth Thomason
Director of Student Services Review Committee
Student Government Association
900 Auraria Pkwy, Ste 301
Denver, CO 80204

November 15th , 2024
Dear Margret Wood,
As the Director of the SSRC, I would like to extend both my own appreciation and that of the rest of the Student Government Association (SGA) for your presentation on November 1st, 2024. As a whole, the SGA endorses the continued efforts and improvements made by the Director of Academic Achievement in amplifying the campus experience for all students of CU Denver.
Throughout your presentation and RFI, we found many noteworthy accomplishments for which we would like to commend you including the use of student tutors to increase relatability and understanding between the tutor and the student; hiring more students than any other organization on campus; the creation of the paid EUReCA! program for STEM undergraduates who have bills to pay; online orientation days to better accommodate for international/out of state students; multilingual orientation; and all the effort made towards summer programs (ie Lynx Summer Academy)	Comment by Valdez, Jessica: the program is "EUReCA!" (with a c, not a k, and an exclamation point after it). Otherwise the letter is great! Just me being nit picky since I also work in that office, lol. 	Comment by Thomason, Elizabeth: Thank you!
While we all acknowledge and appreciate the strides made to improve the student experience here at CU Denver, the SGA SSRC would like to recognize potential opportunities for further enhancement. To that end, we would like to offer the following suggestions:
1. A Better System for Hiring Students on a Rolling Basis: Collaboration with the office of enrollment management and/or UC Denver social media to inform newcoming students of potential job opportunities before they even accept their applications. Students with AP/duel enrollment credit can help fill gaps in the tutoring market after seniors' graduate.
2. New Space for the Honors Students on Campus: With the ever-growing group of honors students at UC Denver, more space to host these students is a must. We would recommend looking into the planned Tivoli expansion to see if space for the CU Denver Honors Students could be created.
3. Yearly Fundraiser for Lynx Summer Academy & Similar Programs: Since the funding for the Lynx Summer Academy is so up in the air, creating an annual event (like a fun run in the spring) to bring in money for the academy would help to pin down some of the funding. This would make the yearly “grant rush” less stressful for everybody involved. 
In conclusion, we applaud the progress made thus far and are excited about the potential for even greater achievements in the future. The SGA SSRC looks forward to continuing our collaborative partnership with the Director of Academic Achievement and company.
Thank you for your dedication and hard work in making CU Denver a place where every student has the opportunity to celebrate their academic journey and feel connected to our community.

Sincerely,


Elizabeth Thomason - Director, SSRC CU Denver



